
the Penryn Partnership headteachers I was delighted to find
out that we are the only school in the Partnership who have
participated in every festival and league event this term.
Thank you so much to Mrs. McGannity, Mr. Collinge and Mr.
Martin who coordinate these events and to all our fantastic
parent volunteer drivers. 

The children at Mylor Bridge have
been very busy this term in sport. 
We hope you enjoy this termly
newsletter round up celebrating their
achievements! At a recent meeting with

Congratulations to Martha,
Jackson, Chayse, Daisy and Edward
who have been selected by Mr.
Bidgood to represent our school as
part of the Year 6 Penryn Sports
Academy. 

Penryn Sports Academy 
Our football and Netball teams performed
very well in their league matches this year.
The netball team finished the highest we
have in the league for a number of years.
Thank you to the parents that volunteered
to coach them last year. All of this
coaching has definitely paid off. Also, a
thank you to Mr. Wilcox for taking the
children to these events. 

Netball and Football Leagues



The Year 5 and 6 Touch
Rugby team participated in
the league and showed
improvement week on week. 

Touch Rugby

Gymnastics
Members of year 5 and 6 took
part in the gymnastics event at
Penryn Gymnastics Centre in
November. They gave up their
time before school to come in
and learn the required routines
showing real dedication to the
sport!

Multi-sports
Our year 5, year 3, Year 2 and year 1 children have all
attended  multi-sports festival at Penryn College and
represented the school brilliantly. A huge
congratulations to some of our year one children who
were then selected by Penryn College to compete in
the winter games final at Truro school. They did a
tremendous job at the event!

Swimming
16 Year 5 and 6 swimmers competed in the
Partnership Gala held at Truro School. 

3x3 Basketball
Some year 6 pupils
represented the
school at the 3x3
basketball
tournament,
finishing 4th over all!


